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CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM State of Wisconsin 

Date: May 10, 1995 

To: Larry Maltbey 

From: Jim Kreitlow;f}f---

Subject: Military Creek Site Assessment Work Proposal 

As a result of my conference call with Water Resources Management . 
(Jim Amrhein, Tom Janisch, Lee Liebenstein) and Solid Waste (Scott Watson), we 
concluded that Water Resources Management staff should conduct an instream 
macroinvertebrate study on Military Creek. We are considering placing Hester 
Dendy samplers within Military Creek above and below the C.M. Christensen 
property. I foresee approximately five to six sampling locations with 
replicates of three samples at each site. 

I talked with Laura Herman briefly about conducting the family biotic index 
analysis on these samples. She indicated she would be w~lling to do this 
work. What I want to do is make sure we all realize the potential workload 
and agree what we can and cannot do. 

After we decide how much time Laura is able to devote to this project, I will 
send a confirmation memo to Madison. 

JK:da 
cc: Laura Herman 
- Sf' cott Watson 

Michelle Owens 
Lee Liebenstein, WR/2 




